
 
Circulated in more than 100 States to personalities in the legal and maritime professions 

  

IMLIe-News 

 
The IMO International Maritime Law Institute Official Electronic Newsletter       (Vol.  7, Issue No. 18)    23 December 2009  

 

 

 

SEASONAL GREETINGS 

 

 

Professor David Attard (Director of IMLI), Faculty Members and Staff wish our esteemed 

readers Seasonal Greetings.  
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